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LEARNING JOURNEYS 22-23 (added 25 May 2023) 
Our Learning Journeys (soon to be known only as LEARNING TARGETS) have been updated 
for Term 4 (April - June 23).  Parental engagement with these is a key part of the journey!  In 
order to help our parents and families understand these more, our children have made a 
wee video to explain!  Please pop to our photo gallery and click the first link 'LEARNING 
TARGETS - VIDEO FOR PARENTS MAY 2023' for more guidance and please check out the 
targets and progress shown in all of the termly updates on your child's Google Classroom 
Learning Journey.   
 
Team Carstairs Climate Conference - 24 February 2023 
Our Class Climate Conference videos are now available in our photo gallery area!  Please check 
out our children's work, sharing important messages about saving our planet!  Top row in the 
album when opened - P1/2 & P2/3, middle row - P4 & P5, bottom row - P6 & P7.  We hope you 
enjoy the efforts made by each of our classes and learn a little along the way!  Well done to all of 
our children and staff for improvising on the planned format to make sure these important 
messages could be shared with as many family members as possible!  Go, Team Carstairs! 
 
Outdoor Learning - New Whole School Resources 
We are overjoyed with the upgrade we have recently had to our Outdoor Learning facilities, 
thanks to an amazing partnership with Babcock International / Rail Systems Alliance, further 
enhancing the area of our beautiful Storyteller's chair (that we already had bespoke made and 
so kindly gifted to us).  Click the link here to have a look at our amazing Storyteller's Area and 
our sensational new Outdoor Classroom!  We love it and hope you do too!  See images here 
 
Parent Survey - Collation of Responses 
Thank you to all who responded to our recent parental survey.  The collation of responses can 
be found here: 
Parental Survey - Sept 2020 

 

Team Carstairs MacMillan Fundraiser - 26 September 2019 
Thank you to our families and amazing community for the great support that we received at our 
first ever Family Fun Run and Coffee Morning.  We always enjoy fab support at our MacMillan 
Coffee Morning, but it was lovely to welcome our families along today to participate in the Fun 
Run aspect of the day, as well as enjoy refreshments in our school hall.  Your AMAZING support 
helped us to raise an amazing £416 for MacMillan Cancer Research.  What a great total! 
 
A special well done to our 'Painted Rocks' Team and our 'Bracelets' Team - groups of pupils who 
asked if they could give up their own time to make a variety of creative goods to sell for 50p a 
pop, to add extra to our MacMillan pot.   
 
Well done to all team members - pupils, parents and staff - for an awesome job on our first big 
school event of the session.  We look forward to many more special days this session!  Check 

https://forms.gle/J8vC1Qx5ksZRqFMZ6
index_155_1603888121.pdf
index_148_520175868.pdf
index_124_3536478767.pdf


out our gallery section on our website for some action shots of the outdoor activities that went 
on in aid of MacMillan. 


